
 
 

 

 

Date – 10 January 2024 

Internship Completion Letter 
 

We are glad to inform you that Ms. Aarna Chugh, has successfully completed her internship at Lighthouse 

Communities Foundation from 26th December 2023 to 05th January 2024.  

 

During her internship, Aarna worked on incorporating Artificial Intelligence tools into the Office Executive 

Vocational Skilling Course. She understood the requirements of the course and was able to research effective 

AI tools that would add value to the learning experience. In addition to research, Aarna also conducted AI 

orientation and practice sessions on the identified AI tools, for youth who are students of the Lighthouse 

program.    
 

It has been observed that Aarna is very active and sincere, and enthusiastically participates in all the activities 

of the organization. We wish her all the best for all future endeavors. 

 

Her association with us was very fruitful and we wish her all the best for her future endeavors. 

 

Sincerely, 

                        Shreya Verma 

Manager – Human Resources 

Lighthouse Communities Foundation (Formerly Pune City Connect) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
LIGHTHOUSE COMMUNITIES FOUNDATION 
(formerly Pune City Connect Development Foundation) 
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